2Lth. February 1948,

My dear Gerard,

I was 80 glad to get your note and have booked A
room for you fior the nighte of Gth. and 9th. Why not also make
it ¥th, if only for the excellent reason that we have vintage port
on Bunday night? I think you know some of the room already.

Yours sincerely,



